EAA 1121 Meeting
June 20, 2019

1.  President Kurt grilled hamburgers and hot dogs which were served with dishes brought by 68 guests.  A new attendance record!!
2. At 1800 local time, a Blackhawk Helicopter piloted by our own Dustin Anderson landed at MQJ.  Sergeant Josh Stevens, an Army recruit specialist accompanied Dustin along with another pilot.
3. After dinner Dustin and Josh spoke about the Blackhawk and Josh noted that about 100 full time Army personnel are employed at the Army helicopter facility at the Shelbyville airport.  Josh also noted that tours of the facility area are available.
4. The group then went out to see, up close, the Blackhawk helicopter.  The helicopter departed at about 2000 local time.
5. Thanks to Dustin for arranging the visit and congratulations to Dustin and Emily on the birth of their first child, Grissom on Sunday, June 9.
6. [bookmark: _GoBack]Next meeting will be on July 18.  Representative from Lyft Academy will be the speakers.
